
 

       

                         

Commission on Taxation and 
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Office of the Head of Finance  

Finance Department, 

Civic Offices 

Wood Quay 

Dublin 8 

Ireland 
 

30 November 2021 

 

Dear Cllr McGrattan, 

 

 

Thank you for your interest and that of the City Council’s Finance Strategic Policy Committee and in 

the work of the Commission on Taxation and Welfare.  

 

As you have noted the Commission recently launched its public consultation. Your contribution has 

been noted as part of this process and as such, will be brought to the attention of the Chair and 

members.  

 

The Commission plans to undertake a stakeholder engagement event in early 2022 which will provide 

an additional opportunity for engagement. I will ensure you are kept informed of developments in this 

regard. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Colm O’Reardon,  

Secretary to the Commission on Taxation and Welfare  

 


